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Support HB 2669 

 

AAUW Oregon and our 2000 members support strong workplace protections and equitable treatment of 

all persons. 

When organizations utilize interns to provide work experience, those organizations should provide a 

healthy workplace.  By allowing interns to bring sexual harassment or civil rights complaints while they 

are performing work as if they were employees, the entire workforce is protected. 

AAUW Oregon urges passage of HB 2669 to strengthen Oregon workplace protections. 

 

Albany, Ashland, Astoria, Baker, Beaverton, Bend, Inc., Corvallis, Eugene-Lane, Grants Pass, Gresham 

Area, Hillsboro-Forest Grove, Klamath Falls, Lake Oswego, Lakeview, Lincoln City, Medford, Ontario, 

Pendleton, Redmond, Roseburg, Salem, Seaside, Tigard Area, Tillamook,  Wallowa County, Oregon 

Online Branch and Members at Large 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


